VFW POST 9644 NEWSLETTER

NEWS, VIEWS, AND HAPPENINGS

Verle Huffman VFW 9644 & VFW Auxiliary



Award-winning VFW, est. 1947, Closest Post to Fort Logan National Cemetery

VFW Post Officers

Auxiliary Officers

Commander	Todd Van Sant	President	John Whisler
Senior Vice Commander	Chris Haber	Senior Vice President	Jason Hibsman
Junior Vice Commander	Paul Askedall	Junior Vice President	Terri Lieby
Quartermaster	Gary Bean	Treasurer	Rachel Rodgers
Chaplain	Robert Derrera	Chaplain	MJ Davies
Adjutant	Todd Van Sant	Secretary	Patricia Fatchaline

Post Address

2680 W Hampden Ave Sheridan, CO 80110

Post Phone Number (303) 789-9733

We have an updated website thanks to our Commander, Todd Van Sant. Please check it out to see the latest events and happenings.

https://www.vfw9644.org

















Todd Van Sant VFW Post 9644 Commander

From the Commander's Desk - August 2025

Can you believe it's already August? Time is flying! This month, we pause to recognize National Purple Heart Day (August 7) and Spirit of '45 Day (August 10). These are important reminders of the courage, sacrifice, and legacy of our nation's heroes. Take a moment this month to reflect, honor, and thank those who've served and sacrificed. We've got some big events coming up at the Post:

- Annual Pig Roast. Saturday, August 16th at 1 PM You don't want to miss this. Great food, fun, raffles, and camaraderie. Just \$15 at the door. Bring your appetite and a friend!
- 5th Annual Car Show. Friday, September
 6th, 9 AM to 2 PM Mark your calendars now for this crowd favorite. Cars, food, music, and community all in one spot.

Note: Due to the car show, our September meeting will be moved to the second Saturday, September 13th. Please make a note of the change and help spread the word.

As I write this, Rachel and I are in Columbus, Ohio for the **VFW National Convention**, connecting with fellow comrades from across the country. It's been a great time of learning and fellowship, and we're bringing back fresh ideas for the Post.

This year, as I step into the role of **State Senior Vice Commander**, I'll be spending more time
visiting other Posts across Colorado. I'll be leaning
on our **Senior Vice Commander Chris Haber**, **Junior Vice Commander Paul Askedall**,
and **Quartermaster Gary Bean** to help keep things

running smoothly at home. Please support them however you can. They're doing great work, and your help makes a big difference.

Looking ahead, our **Post Planning Meeting is scheduled for Sunday, August 18th at 6 PM**. This is where we'll plan meals and activities for the rest of the year. Got an idea or a recipe you want to share? Show up and be part of the discussion.

We're proud to announce that Post 9644 has been selected to host the VFW Department of Colorado State Convention, taking place June 25–28, 2026. This is a major honor and a significant event that will bring members from across the state to our community. It's an incredible opportunity to showcase the strength, spirit, and hospitality of our post — and we'll need everyone's support to make it a success. Let's come together and show the VFW of Colorado what makes Post 9644 truly outstanding! More news will come shortly when we start the planning of this momentous occasion (did I mention that I will be installed as the VFW Department of Colorado—State Commander the last day of this event?)

Lastly, if you've been thinking about getting more involved, now's the time. Whether it's cooking a meal, helping with an event, or lending a hand with building upkeep, we've got something for everyone. It can be as simple or as hands-on as you want it to be. Let me know if you're interested. We always have room for another volunteer.

Yours in Comradeship, **Todd Van Sant** Commander, VFW Post 9644





Gary Bean VFW Post 9644 Quartermaster

Comrades and Auxiliary Members,

As always, your presence and participation at Post 9644 events are deeply appreciated. Our monthly meeting is scheduled for Saturday, August 2nd at 11:00 AM. Your input is vital as we discuss and make decisions that impact both Post and Auxiliary activities.

Upcoming Events & Opportunities to Get Involved:

• Sunday, August 3 at 1:00 PM

We'll be holding a Patriot's Pen and Voice of Democracy Workshop. All Post and Auxiliary members are welcome to attend. Come help us support the next generation of patriotic youth

Monday, August 4 – Sheridan Schools Flag Ceremony

Join us at Sheridan Middle School (next to Ft. Logan) for the annual school year kick-off ceremony.

- Breakfast (free): 7:30 AM
- Flag Ceremony: 8:15 AM (sharp)
 Dress Code: White shirts, jeans, and official VFW/Auxiliary hats (if available).

Project & Car Show Planning Meetings

- Participation Meetings: August 11 & 25 at 6:00 PM
- Car Show Meetings: Thursdays, August 7, August 21, August 28, September 4 at 6:00 PM

• Sheridan Welcome BBQ

Join us at Sheridan High School on Thursday, August 7th from 3:00–7:00 PM. Please note, this overlaps with the Car Show Planning Meeting.

Pig Roast – August 16 at the Post
 Mark your calendars! A great event to enjoy good food and camaraderie.

Weekly Happenings at VFW Post 9644

 Barry's Bingo – Mondays & Thursdays at 12:00 PM Support the Post and Auxiliary by volunteering or playing. Both are fun and help fund important programs. A big thank-you to our Monday volunteers—you are truly appreciated!

 Tuesday Night Bingo & Dinner: Dinner from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM, Bingo Starts at 6:00pm and Queen of Clubs after Bingo.

Enjoy great food, fellowship, and the chance to win! The Queen of Clubs drawing follows immediately after Bingo.

Game Nights

- Thursday Game Night at 6pm
- Saturday Night of Games
 Both nights offer a fun, relaxed way to connect with fellow members. Your presence makes a difference!
- Friday Night Dinners: 5:00 PM–7:00 PM
 Come enjoy a meal together. The Queen of Clubs will be on sale at 6:30 PM, with the drawing at 7:00 PM (depending on ticket sales).
- Sunday Breakfast: 9:00 AM 12:00pm
 Start your Sunday right with a hearty breakfast and good company.

I encourage each of you to get involved this month. Whether you lead or lend a hand, every bit of help matters. Our Post thrives because of the dedication of members like you. Let's continue building a strong, supportive, and welcoming community—together.

Thank you for all you do.

Yours in Comradeship, Gary Bean Quartermaster, VFW Post 9644



VFW POST 9644

Commander - Todd Van Sant Sr Vice Commander - Robert Derrera Jr Vice Commander - Paul Askedall Quartermaster - Gary Bean Adjutant - Rod Rodriguez Chaplain - Robert Derrera Service Officer - Paul Gremse Officer of the Day - Paul Leveque 1yr Trustee - Gordon Eatherton 2yr Trustee - John Bredenberg 3yr Trustee - Jason Abbey

VFW Auxiliary 9644

President - John Whisler
Sr Vice President - Michelle Cordova
Jr Vice President - Greg Almendares
Treasurer - Rachel Rodgers
Secretary - Concetta Kile
Chaplain - Lisa Bernhardt
Conductor - Jason Hibsman
Guard - Joel Knutson
1yr Trustee - Jandra Czarnek
2yr Trustee - Vicki Rodriquez
3yr Trustee - Sherry Rock







Robert Derrera VFW Post 9644 Chaplain



August: A Place to Belong—A Cause Worth Serving

Dear Comrades and Auxiliary Family,

As we move through August and prepare for the busy season ahead, I'd like to take a moment to speak from the heart as your Chaplain and as a fellow veteran committed to the mission and future of VFW Post 9644.

Our Post is more than a building—it's a home for shared service, friendship, healing, and purpose. But a home needs people in it. It needs your time, your heart, and your presence. Without you, we have no VFW.

This is a heartfelt call, especially to our long-time members: we need you. Your history, wisdom, and experience are vital. You've built the foundation we're asking you now to help us strengthen the future. Come back. Reconnect. Participate. Whether it's attending a meeting, helping at an event, or simply encouraging new members, your involvement truly matters.

Our Post is not divided into "them and us" the VFW and the VFW Auxiliary are **one** organization, **one** family. Our shared mission to serve veterans, support our community, and honor our nation cannot succeed unless we stand together.

On a spiritual note, let us be reminded of Galatians 6:9

"Let us not grow weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do not give up."

Each time you lend a hand or show up for a fellow veteran, you're sowing a seed of good. The harvest is unity, strength, and a thriving Post we can all be proud of.

I urge every one of you: volunteer, participate, and be a part of the heart and soul of VFW Post 9644. Whether it's flipping burgers, setting up for bingo, or visiting a member who's ill we need you now more than ever.

Let me close with a powerful poem that asks a question we should all reflect on:

What Kind of Member Are You?

Are you an active member, the kind that would be missed?

Or are you just contented that your name is on the list?

Do you attend the meetings and mingle with the flock?

Or do you stay at home and criticize and knock? Do you take an active part to help the work along? Or are you satisfied to be the kind that just belongs? Do you ever go to visit a member who is sick? Or leave the work for just a few, then talk about the clique?

Come to the meetings often and help with hand and heart!

Don't be just a member but take an active part! Think this over, member; you know right from wrong. Are YOU an active member, or do you just belong? (Author Unknown)

With respect, honor, and humble service,

Chaplain Rob-VFW Post 9644





John Whisler VFW Post 9644 President

Greetings Comrades and Auxiliary Members,

The new VFW year is off to a great start! We recently attended our first Council of Administration (C.O.A.) meeting of the year, and I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to all Post and Auxiliary 9644 members who were able to join us. Your participation helps strengthen our understanding of the Department Commander and President's goals for the year ahead.

This year promises to be productive as we continue our mission of supporting veterans, active-duty military, and their families—both here in Colorado and across the nation.

We've got an exciting lineup of events planned, and we hope to see you at each one:

Movie Night in the Park – August 8th

- Annual Pig Roast August 16th
- 5th Annual Patriot Day Car Show September 6th
- Sheridan Celebrates Parade & Community Event September 27th
- Next Council of Administration (C.O.A.)
 Meeting October 18–19 in Greeley, CO

Let's continue to work together, have fun, and "**Do a Good Turn Daily**," our Department theme for the year. Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our shared mission.

In service,

John Whisler President



Jason Hibsman VFW Post 9644 Sr Vice President

Greetings 9644 Post & Auxiliary Members,

A heartfelt **thank you** to everyone who helped make our **4th of July celebration** a success! Your hard work and dedication—whether through volunteering at events, helping with meals, or supporting activities—make our Post and Auxiliary strong.

I was honored to attend the **Council of Administration (COA) in Boulder**, where I had the pleasure of meeting fellow Post and Auxiliary members from across our great state. The **Parade of Programs** was especially inspiring, and I'm excited to bring some new ideas back to our community.

As **August** is upon us, we're gearing up for **back-to-school season** and our **Back-to-School Fundraiser**. Your support ensures that local students have the supplies they need for a successful year. Let's continue to work together to make a difference for our veterans, families, and community.

Membership growth is vital to keeping our duxiliary strong and active. If you know someone eligible to join, please invite them to a meeting or event. New members bring fresh ideas and energy, and together, we can accomplish even more!

Thank you for all that you do!

Yours in Service,

Jason Hibsman Senior Vice President

"Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much." - Helen Keller

Upcoming Events – August

- Aug 2: Post & Auxiliary Meeting 11:00 AM
- Aug 7/21/28: Car Show Planning Meeting
- Aug 11/25: Participation Meetings
- Aug 16: Pig Roast
- Sept 6: 5th Annual Patriot Day Car Show



Saturday, September 6, 2025 9am to 2pm ~ Rain or Shine

\$20 Vehicle Registration ~ Registration opens at 7am Free Admission for Attendees

Dash-Plaques for the First 50 Cars & Motorcycles

- ~ Breakfast 7am to 10am ~ Lunch 11am to 2pm ~
 - ~ Bar/Drinks (No Outside Beverages) ~
- ~ Awards ~ Raffles ~ 50/50 Drawing ~ Vendors ~

Music Provided by "Maverick Mike" & the VFW Band



2680 W Hampden Ave, Sheridan, CO 80110



Rachel Rodgers VFW Post 9644 Treasurer

Dear Sisters, Brothers, and Comrades,

As summer winds down and we prepare for a new season of service, I want to thank you all for your continued commitment to our Auxiliary. Your support helps us carry out our mission to honor and assist veterans and their families, and August is a great time to ensure we're financially and administratively ready for the months ahead.

Membership Dues Reminder

It's time to renew annual memberships for the 2025 membership year. If you haven't already paid your dues, please take a moment to do so. Dues can be paid at our next meeting, by mail, or through MALTA online.

If you know an **annual member**, please reach out and encourage them to renew. Better yet, talk to them about the benefits of becoming a **Life Member**—a one-time investment for a lifetime of support and connection. Life Membership not only simplifies the renewal process but strengthens our Auxiliary long-term.

VFW National Convention This Month
I'm excited to attend the VFW National
Convention this August! It's an incredible
opportunity to connect with Auxiliary members from
across the country, attend informative workshops,
and gain new insights on programs, membership,
and leadership. I look forward to bringing back
valuable knowledge and ideas to help our Auxiliary
grow and thrive.

Legislative Advocacy

One key takeaway already emphasized by our

leadership is the importance of staying involved in legislation that impacts veterans. The VFW and Auxiliary are committed to advocating for responsible policy.

For example, the VFW Department of Colorado opposed the Colorado 150 pedestrian bridge project, which would have disrespected the integrity of the Veteran Memorial Park near the State Capital. This is just one example of how our voice can influence real change.

Please consider signing up for **VFW Action Corps Weekly** at <u>vfw.org</u> to stay informed and take action when needed.

Program Participation

Thank you to everyone who continues to support our community efforts. Whether you're donating, volunteering, or attending events—you are making a difference.

Please be sure to report your volunteer hours, miles traveled, and money/items donated to MJ Davies so your efforts are officially recorded and recognized.

Let's finish the summer strong and head into fall with energy, unity, and purpose. I look forward to seeing you at our next meeting!

Yours in Service,

Rachel Rodgers Treasurer vfw9644auxtreasurer@gmail.com



Terri Lieby VFW Post 9644 Jr Vice President

Hello VFW Post 9644 Family,

For those who may not know me, my name is Terri Lieby. I'm honored to serve as your Auxiliary Jr. Vice President and proud to be a five-time Past Auxiliary President of Post 9644.

Thank you to everyone who came out to celebrate the 4th of July with us! We had a fantastic turnout, delicious food, and, as always, great company. A special thank you to all the volunteers who helped make the event such a success.

As part of our "Christmas in July" initiative, we put together five wonderful baskets. Thanks to your generosity, all proceeds went toward the Sheridan School Supply Drive—helping local students start their school year strong.

Here are some exciting community events coming up:

 August 8 – Movie in the Park Join us at Alice Terry Elementary School for a free showing of Minecraft at dusk. Complimentary popcorn and water will be available, and a food truck will be on-site. Better yet—grab dinner at the Post first and then head over for a relaxing evening.

- August 16 Pig Roast at the Post Don't miss our annual Pig Roast! Tickets are \$15 per person and include a full plate of delicious food and lots of fun.
- September 6 5th Annual Patriot Day Car Show Join us from 9 AM to 2 PM for one of our favorite events of the year. Shine up your classic car or come admire others—there's something for everyone.
- in the City" Celebrate our hometown spirit with a fun-filled day starting at 9 AM. The parade kicks off at 11 AM, and we're proud to announce our very own Past Commander John Vaqlienti will serve as Grand Marshal! At 93 years young and a retired Sheridan School District teacher, John is a true hometown hero.

Thank you again for your continued support and involvement in our community and Auxiliary. Together, we're making a real difference.

In service,

Terri LiebyJr. Vice President



Elizabeth Whisler Troop 42 Scoutmaster

One of the things I love most about Scouting America is how effectively it teaches leadership skills to our youth.

Recently, I had the honor of serving at National Youth Leadership Training (NYLT), where I helped oversee the well-being of 40 Scouts. It was an incredible experience to watch young men and women from different backgrounds come together and grow through teamwork, communication, and conflict resolution.

In addition to leadership training, I also had the opportunity to assist participants in developing their First Aid skills—an essential part of any good camping trip. A few Scouts even expressed an interest in pursuing careers in the medical field, and I was proud to provide them with some hands-on instruction and encouragement.

After a rewarding (and exhausting!) week, I was happy to return to a bit of normalcy—and just in

time for a fantastic weekend campout! Our Troop camped alongside the Pack for their **Court of Honor (COH)**, joined by families and friends. I couldn't be prouder of our Scouts for the hard work they've put in to complete merit badges and achieve their next ranks.

Looking ahead, the Troop has a busy few months planned. We're excited to participate in the **upcoming Car Show** and **Sheridan Celebrates**—two events we always look forward to.

As always, **Troop 42B and 42G** welcome visitors to join us at one of our meetings. We'd love to show

Yours in Scouting,

Elizabeth Whisler Troop 42 Scout Master

you what Scouting is all about!



Jandra Czarnek VFW Post 9644 Canteen Manager

SUMMER BREAKFASTS AND DINNER MENUS

BREAKFAST - SUNDAYS FROM 9AM TO 12PM - ~ \$8 EACH

- Sunday, August 3rd
 Bacon, Eggs Any Style, Fried
 Potatoes, Toast Juice & Coffee
- Sunday, August 10th
 Ham Steak, Eggs Any Style, Fried Potatoes, Juice & Coffee
- Sunday, August 17th
 Biscuits & Gravy, Scrambled Eggs,
 Fried Potatoes, Juice & Coffee
- Sunday, August 24th
 French Toast, Eggs Any Style,
 Fried Potatoes Juice & Coffee
- Sunday, August 31st
 Breakfast Buffett

<u>DINNER - FRIDAYS FROM 5PM TO 7PM -~ \$9</u> <u>EACH</u>

- Friday, August 1st
 Salad, Chicken Tenders, Mashed Potatoes
 & Gravy, Vegetable, & Dessert
- Friday, August 8th
 Salad, Spaghetti, Meatballs/Italian
 Sausage, Garlic Bread & Dessert
- Friday, August 15th

\$2.00 per Slice Pizza & Salad (Getting Ready for Pig Roast)

- Friday, August 22nd
 Smothered Beef & Bean Burrito, Chips & Salsa, & Dessert
- Friday, August 29th
 Salad, Swiss Steak, Mashed Potatoes,
 Vegetable, & Dessert

HOPE TO SEE YOU DOWN AT THE POST TO ENJOY GOOD COMPANY AND GOOD FOOD!!



VFW POST 9644

Commander - Todd Van Sant Sr Vice Commander - Robert Derrera Jr Vice Commander - Paul Askedall Quartermaster - Gary Bean Adjutant - Rod Rodriguez Chaplain - Robert Derrera Service Officer - Paul Gremse Officer of the Day - Paul Leveque 1yr Trustee - Gordon Eatherton 2yr Trustee - John Bredenberg 3yr Trustee - Jason Abbey

VFW Auxiliary 9644

President - John Whisler
Sr Vice President - Michelle Cordova
Jr Vice President - Greg Almendares
Treasurer - Rachel Rodgers
Secretary - Concetta Kile
Chaplain - Lisa Bernhardt
Conductor - Jason Hibsman
Guard - Joel Knutson
1yr Trustee - Jandra Czarnek
2yr Trustee - Vicki Rodriquez
3yr Trustee - Sherry Rock





From a new Auxiliary Member:, Jean Jaffe:

This year I decided to do the "Out of the Darkness" Suicide Prevention Walk again. I haven't participated in several years so it was time.

I created a team, **The Purple People Walkers.** Here is the link to the team page: https//afspwalks.donordrive.com/participants/3300674

If anyone would like to join me in this walk on Saturday, September 13th at 9:00am at 4601 W 46th Ave—Berkeley Lake Park, please register at the above link. Or if you would like to make a donation, please just follow this link.

Suicide affects so many people and this National Organization has helped so many. That is why I decided to continue my support in their efforts to help stop this epidemic.

Thank you in advance for your support!

Jean Jaffe





VFW Post 9644

Happy Hour Everyday 3pm to 5pm

2680 W Hampden Ave, Sheridan, CO 80110



Post 9644 Augusi

	Y
Loud	SEA OOK HEST
	25
	70
	St

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Tho	Ë	Sat
					1—OPEN @ 2 PM 5-7 PM—Dinner 7 PM—Queen of Clubs	2—OPEN @ 4 PM 10 AM—Finance Meeting 11 AM—Post/Aux Meetings 5 PM—Games Night
3—OPEN @ 9 AM 9 AM—Breakfast	4—OPEN @ 2 PM US Coast Guard Birthday	5—OPEN @ 3 PM 5-7 PM—Dinner 6-8 PM—Bingo 8 PM—Queen of Clubs	6—ОРЕN @ 3 РМ	7—OPEN @ 3 PM 6 PM—Games Night 6 PM—Car Show Planning Purple Heart Day	8—OPEN @ 2 PM 5-7 PM—Dinner 7 PM—Queen of Clubs	9—OPEN @ 4 PM 5 PM—Games Night
10—OPEN @ 9 AM 9 AM—Breakfast Agent Orange Awareness Day US DoD Birthday	11—OPEN @ 2 PM 6 PM—Participation Meeting	12—OPEN @ 3 PM 5-7 PM—Dinner 6-8 PM—Bingo 8 PM—Queen of Clubs	13—OPEN @ 3 PM	14—OPEN @ 3 PM 6 PM—Games Night Navajo Code Talkers Day V-J Day (Victory Over Ja-	15—OPEN @ 2 PM 5-7 PM—Dinner 7 PM—Queen of Clubs	16—OPEN @ 1 PM 1 PM—Pig Roast \$15 per plate 5 PM—Games Night National Airbome Day
17—OPEN @ 9 AM 9 AM—Breakfast	18—OPEN @ 2 PM <u>6 PM—Meal Planning</u> <u>Meeting</u>	19—OPEN @ 3 PM 5-7 PM—Dinner 6-8 PM—Bingo 8 PM—Queen of Clubs	20—OPEN @ 3 PM	21—OPEN @ 3 PM 6 PM—Games Night 6 PM—Car Show Planning	22—OPEN @ 2 PM 5-7 PM—Dinner 7 PM—Queen of Clubs	23—OPEN @ 4 PM 5 PM—Games Night
24—OPEN @9 AM 9 AM—Breakfast	25—OPEN @ 2 PM 6 PM—Participation Meeting	26—OPEN @ 3 PM 5—7 PM—Dinner 6—8 PM—Bingo	27—OPEN @ 3 PM 6 PM—Home Board Meeting	28—OPEN @ 3 PM 6 PM—Games Night 6 PM—Car Show Planning	29—OPEN @ 2 PM 5—7 PM—Dinner 7 PM—Queen of Clubs	30—OPEN @ 4 PM 5 pm—Games Night
31—OPEN @ 9 AM 9 AM—Breakfast					CALENDAR SUBJECT TO CHANGE. See web- site VFW9644.ORG for latest calendar.	UPCOMING EVENTS 8/16 PIG ROAST 9/13 CAR SHOW



Post

Aaron Debellis	August 1	Joesph Schiel	August 12
Joe Vigil	August 1	John Quirin	August 14
Norman Lillard	August 1	Daniel Finger	August 16
Gerald Wittig	August 2	Thomas Smola	August 17
David Hutchins	August 3	Ralph Mason	August 18
John Trotter	August 3	Michael Crawford	August 21
Christine Yergert	August 5	Lance Cabazos	August 23
George Johnson	August 8	Frank Talmadge	August 24
Robert Graham	August 8	Ronald Wilson	August 24
Dean Hoffman	August 9	Roy Hager	August 24
Michael Stern	August 9	Katrina Hall	August 25
Theodore Hand	August 9	Alexander Rocha	August 26
Roger Waufle	August 10	Dennis Starr	August 30
William Orlowski	August 10		

Auxiliary

Diana Blackard	August 1	Mary Geer	August 15
Rebecca Martinez	August 1	Linda Barnes	August 16
Norma Faller	August 2	Phyllis Vigil	August 17
Steve Cordova	August 3	Leslie Hernon	August 18
Loretta Peterson	August 4	John Feist	August 20
Melitta Steinmiller	August 4	Kevin Demsky	August 23
Brenda Ferguson	August 5	Doreen Ruby	August 24
LaVon Begaii	August 5	Elizabeth LeRose	August 24
Sheri Marshall Winstanley	August 5	Jayda Riedesel	August 24
Charlene Delvescovo	August 7	Loveta Price	August 24
Marica Derrera	August 9	Nancy Inman	August 27
Lisa Vick	August 10	Jazzmine Oldham	August 28
Patricia Fatchaline	August 10	Christina Draper	August 29
Lilah Neal	August 11	Patricia Pare	August 29

If you are seeing that your birthday is incorrect please let Gary Bean, Post Quartermaster for the Post side or Rachel Rodgers, Auxiliary Treasurer for the Auxiliary Side.

Donate to VFW Post 9644

Use the QR Code to donate to your local veterans through your VFW Post.

Donations go directly to veterans in need.



(This QR Code will take you to PayPay where you can add your donation)